
 

 

Ref: NonSchoolUniform/je 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 
We are excited to inform you that on Friday 13th December, the children are invited to 
come to school in non-school uniform to help support a wonderful cause. To 
participate, we kindly ask that each child brings in a donation of £1. 
 
The funds raised will go towards supporting the Year 3’s 'Bags of Kindness' project in 
partnership with the British Red Cross. This project aims to provide essential supplies 
to people in need, spreading kindness and helping those less fortunate during the 
festive season. 
 
We encourage all children to participate in this initiative, and we thank you for your 
continued support in making a positive impact within our community. Should you have 
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Thank you for your generosity and cooperation. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ms. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 
 


